






PLUM CREEK WATER RECLAMATION AUTHORITY 

 

ATTORNEY’S STATEMENT RE: 

MINUTES OF THE EXECUTIVE SESSION  

OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

October 25, 2022 

 

I, Darryl L. Farrington, herewith make the following signed statement in accordance with Section 24-6-

402(2)(d.5)(II)(B), C.R.S.: 

 

1. I am an attorney serving as general counsel to the local public body of the Plum Creek Water 

Reclamation Authority (PCWRA), Douglas County, Colorado. 

 

2. The Board of Directors of PCWRA met with me in executive session during the regular PCWRA 

board meeting on Tuesday, October 25, 2022, at the offices of PCWRA pursuant to Section 24-6-

402(4)(b), (conference with attorney for local public body to receive advice on specific legal questions). 

 

3. The purpose of my being present in the executive session was to participate in discussions and 

give legal advice concerning issues relating to legal issues pertaining to the Carollo evaluation of the sand 

filters and related legal questions.  I participated in the entire executive session, which lasted from 

approximately 8:03 a.m. to 8:27 a.m.  No other matters were discussed in the executive session.    

 

5. The above-referenced executive session was not recorded based upon my opinion that the entire 

discussion that took place constituted privileged attorney-client communication.   

 

     

 

    _________________________________________ 

    Darryl L. Farrington 

    Attorney for PCWRA 

 

 

 


